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AGENDA FOR A COMMITTEE MEETING OF DRIFFIELD TOWN BAND TO BE HELD AT THE  

BELL HOTEL, DRIFFIELD ON MONDAY 21ST AUGUST  2017 AT THE BELL HOTEL,  

DRIFFIELD, 7.30 PM.     NB CHANGE OF DATE  
 1. APOLOGIES 

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING  

3         MATTERS ARISING 

4.  TREASURER'S REPORT 

5.  SECRETARY'S REPORT 

6.  DBS/CRB REPORT 

7.  ASSET MANAGEMENT 

8.  BAND MATTERS     

9.  ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

10.  DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 

MINUTES OF A COMMITTEE MEETING OF DRIFFIELD SILVER BAND HELD ON  

MONDAY 26TH JUNE  2017 THE BELL HOTEL DRIFFIELD 

 

Apologies   S Miller 

Members Present    L.Gledhill, J Gregg, M Clark, M Buckton, T Sugdon, H Gledhill. 

Minutes of Last Meeting  
Apologies to J Gregg for omitting her name from the list of members present on Tues 26

th
 

June. Otherwise the minutes of the last meeting were approved, having been proposed by H 

Gledhill, and seconded by M Buckton. 

Matters Arising 

Sponsorship-  Ongoing. 

Band Mobile Phone- H Gledhill now has the phone which appears not to be needed. 

It will be disposed of at a convenient time. 

EGM- A decision record will be produced. Secretary to action. 

 

Treasurer's Report.     

Current a/c  £5861.26 

Reserve a/c  £3950.58 

Sub-Total  £9811.84 

   

C.Stead a/c £2299.07 

Total £12110.91 

PayPal  £33.65 
 

Monies paid in:  Hornsea £380. 

Monies paid out: Committee beverages £12.75, Battery for PA £2.49, Flair(A3Paper) 

£21.53, Just Music £62.95. 

Nafferton Scarecrow -An approach had been made by the organiser of the event. However, 

unfortunately we are booked for that date(2 July) 

Canal Gala- Contact details needed. Secretary to action. 
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Secretary's Report 
Rogation- M Buckton is in touch with the organiser, and will report back in due 

course. 

Driffield Show- tickets available in July. Secretary to collect and deliver. 

 

CRB/DBS   
 

Asset Register. 
 

Band Matters   
Shortage of players-  H Gledhill is contacting potential Deps. for forthcoming events. 

Band Camp- 10 people (approx.) would be attending. T Sugdon would arrange for 

date and price for B & B.   

Bob Dales Concert- British Heart Foundation. In view of the lack of enthusiasm 

from the Foundation to send a representative to collect a cheque at Concert(and 

incidentally get publicity), it was decided to use their website to arrange a ‘Gift Aid’ 

contribution.  M Buckton & H Gledhill to arrange.  

We would seek to make a more satisfactory arrangement for the retiring collection 

next year.  Perhaps a ‘massed item’ could be arranged for finale so that parents of 

Youth Band would remain until the end, and a player would be stationed by the 

collection point to make sure that it was given adequate attention by the audience as 

they filter out. 

Any other Business 
Item from website- Perhaps consideration could be given to uniform at 

future(outdoor?) concerts.  Polo shirts (green?) could be worn. These would be 

retained by the Band, and laundered collectively. Logo could be set up for £20 by 

embroidery shop in Driffield. Cost could be around £8.50 to purchase. We should 

consult S Miller in order not to duplicate his offer. 

Social-  Bowling? Teams could be organised by younger members, timed for 

September. 

Bridlington Armistice- It was noted that the Bridlington Band had not been involved 

for 2017. Secretary to contact Bridlington Town Clerk to offer our services. 

New Music- H Gledhill to discuss this at the Barbecue. 

Barbecue- Deps & partners/spouses would be invited. H Gledhill to prepare list for 

numbers/catering etc.  

Date of Next Meeting 

The next meeting would be at the Bell Hotel, Driffield, Monday 21
st
 August  

2017. 

 


